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Ancillary Services Now Available on AAR’s GSA Contract  

AAR Mobility Systems strengthens existing GSA contract with services  

CADILLAC, Michigan, October 15, 2014 - AAR (NYSE: AIR) has expanded their General 

Services Administration (GSA) Federal Supply Service Authorized Federal Supply Schedule for 

AAR Mobility Systems.  The current contract now includes ancillary services relating to military 

shelters and container systems sold through their GS-07F-0065L contract. The contract period 

runs through November 26, 2015.  

AAR Mobility Systems is a world leader in the design and fabrication of rapid deployment 

equipment to support military and disaster relief operations. They also provide high-quality after-

market support for their products to extend the life of systems and support mission 

requirements.   

“We are pleased that this expansion of our GSA contract has come to fruition so that our 

customers receive the services they need quickly,” said Mark Platko, General Manager, AAR 

Mobility Systems. “It is critical that our products remain in top working condition, and the ability 

to sustain them through GSA makes it that much more convenient for our customers.”      

About AAR 

AAR is a global aerospace and defense contractor that employs more than 6,000 people in 17 

countries. Based in Wood Dale, Illinois, AAR supports commercial, government and defense 

customers through two operating segments: Aviation Services and Technology Products. AAR’s 

services include inventory management and parts distribution; aircraft maintenance, repair and 

overhaul; and expeditionary airlift. AAR’s products include cargo systems and containers; 

mobility systems and shelters; advanced aerostructures; and command and control systems. 

More information can be found at www.aarcorp.com. 

 

Media contact: Kathleen Cantillon | Kathleen.Cantillon@aarcorp.com | 312-227-2081, or email 

editor@aarcorp.com. 

This press release contains certain statements relating to future results, which are forward-looking statements as that term is defined in the Private 

Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995.  These forward-looking statements are based on beliefs of Company management, as well as assumptions 

and estimates based on information currently available to the Company, and are subject to certain risks and uncertainties that could cause actual 

results to differ materially from historical results or those anticipated, including those factors discussed under Item 1A, entitled “Risk Factors”, included 

in the Company’s Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended May 31, 2014. Should one or more of these risks or uncertainties materialize adversely, or 

should underlying assumptions or estimates prove incorrect, actual results may vary materially from those described.  These events and uncertainties 

are difficult or impossible to predict accurately and many are beyond the Company’s control.  The Company assumes no obligation to update any 

forward-looking statements to reflect events or circumstances after the date of such statements or to reflect the occurrence of anticipated or 

unanticipated events. For additional information, see the comments included in AAR’s filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. 
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